-----Original Message-----

From: Filyk,Greg [NCR] [mailto:Greg.Filyk@ec.gc.ca]

Sent: Saturday, 17 June 2006 5:02 AM

To: SSC; pops@unep.ch; chemicals@unep.ch

Cc: Stephanie Cadet; Arndt.Reiner@baua.bund.de; Chenier,Robert [NCR]; Juergensen,Lars: HC LOTUS; Jason Stow; Heathwood,Cheryl [NCR]

Subject: Canadian input to Lindane - Stockholm Convention Risk Profile

Importance: High


Stockholm Convention Secretariat: 


In four previous messages sent this date, June 16, 2006, Canada has provided input on the following substances under consideration by the POPs Review Committee:


- lindane 


- chlordecone 


- PeBDE 


- PFOS 


Please note that no input is being provided by Canada on the fifth substance, hexabromobiphenyl. 


Please confirm that information provided in these emails, including attachments, has been received in good order.  If you have any questions or require clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me.


Sincerely 


Greg Filyk, on behalf of 


Cheryl Heathwood 


Canada's Stockholm Convention Focal Point on POPs 

